Minutes of the Selectmen's Meeting June 13, 1977. All three Selectmen present, Eric F. Tenney, Presiding.

Theodore Hardwick spoke to the Selectmen about their, the Town's, insurance. He explained the situation as it pertains to the fire department and rescue squad. He also called their attention to their liability as Town officers. Eric suggested that they spend time on a slow night and get this all straightened out.

Peter Lindstrom met with the Selectmen to talk about the proposed Tenneco Pipe Line and how it affects Antrim. It seems that the northern alternative route mentioned goes through Antrim. The Selectmen wrote a letter to the Federal Power Commission expressing their agreement with a letter sent to them by Congressman Cleveland. Mr. Lindstrom will see that it is delivered today, June 14, 1977.

The Selectmen reserved the rest of the evening to meet with Bob Mann and Wesley Brown of Anderson Nichols, the engineering firm planning the sewage treatment plant. They discussed financing for the completed project and for the impending project. They also discussed location and design of plant.

Mr. and Mrs. Miller people who are planning to purchase the Price place on Brimstone Corner Road spoke to Emery Doane earlier this evening to let the Selectmen know that they are planning to live at the Price place this winter and they would like to have the road open so that they can get in and out during the bad weather. The Millers said that they would call the Road Agent and let him know of their plans.

6/14/77